
SFPA Scavenger Hunt 

 

To all Pre-Prep children and their families, 

Please come along and join us on Saturday 22nd September from 10:00 – 12:30 for a fun 

Scavenger Hunt around the school site.  This event is organised by the SFPA specifically for 

Pre Prep children and their families and offers a wonderful opportunity for you and your 

child to explore the school grounds whilst having fun, making new friends and enjoying light 

refreshments, all for just £5 per family (2 adults and 2 children).  

Further information and details of how to obtain your tickets can be found at 

https://form.jotformeu.com/82474372724360 
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